
Secretary’s Report to the 2023 Annual General Meeting of the BC Square and Round Dance Federation 
By Wendy Krueger 

As secretary I note the expiry of the Post Covid Restart grants. It was gratifying to know as a Federation, 
we helped clubs start up again. This initiative generated several enquiries and questions about the 
application process and I believe everyone received the answers they needed.  

In 2022, the BC Federation had two Directors meetings and the AGM with its April date and the fall 
session. I have appreciated working with our current president, Dennis Sutton, and the rest of the 
Executive. In this past year I worked on preparing agendas and documenting meetings and on circulating 
correspondence through the Directors at Large. A big thanks to all these volunteers, all ably filling 
important roles.  

 

Sincerely, 
Wendy Krueger 
Abbotsford, BC 


